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Dear Parent, 

 

This is to inform all the parents of grade IX Lily that on Monday i.e. on 10
th

 December 2018 the 

school has arranged a very important meeting between 10.00 and 11.00 p.m. The attendance is compulsory 

for all the parents. Reporting time is 9.45 a.m. sharp. 

It’s a humble request to all the parents to sign this circular and send it back to the class teacher. This 

will be considered as the acknowledgement of your attendance. If you fail to attend the meeting, no 

grievances will be entertained later. 

 

Warm Regards 

Principal 

 


